
KS1 Discovery Homework                                                               

Hand in date: 12 July 2019 

Subject: Traffic safety 

 

After the meeting with the Y Team and the assembly by Mrs Malik, we would 

like you to create a poster to encourage parents not to park outside the school 

gates. 

You can be creative as you like.  Remember to use questions for adults to think 

about and reasons for not parking so close to the school entrance.   

Remember think safety first, health and our environment.  The winners will 

have their poster put on the website and a banner created and hung outside our 

school gates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


